
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:     January 24, 2022   
 
To:     Priests   
 
From:    Monsignor James Schillinger, director, Ongoing Formation of 

Priests  
  
Re:     2022 Convocation - Save the Date   
 

           
 
Brothers, 
 
I want to remind you of the dates for the 2022 Convocation of Priests to be held 
at Legacy Lodge at Lake Lanier Islands. I have received a number of inquiries 
and want to be sure you have this information. As in the past, all priests in 
ministry in the Archdiocese of Atlanta are required to attend the entire 
Convocation. 
 
Monday, September 12, is an optional day of recreation for priests generously 
hosted by the Serrans.     
 
Convocation dates are Monday evening, September 12, thru Thursday 
lunch, September 15. 
 
Check-in at Legacy Lodge for the Convocation will take place beginning Monday 
afternoon and continue thru Monday evening.  
 
Registration materials will be sent out in May.  
 
 
 


